HERE’S WHAT’S HAPPENING AT THE
RICHLAND LEARNING CENTER!

ring has arrived at the Richland Learning Center!

Special Notes:

During May, the preschoolers will be finishing the alphabet and reviewing their numbers.
They will be practicing for the end of the year program.

Preschool parents: The children will be taking walks weather permitting. Please remember
to wear waiking shoes on your child. Also, please remember to dress your child
appropriately for springtime weather. We take the children outside and sometimes they
need a light jacket. Because of the rainy springtime, the play yard is muddy in some spots;
so you may want to dress your child in play clothes.

Pre-k Graduation will be held on May 24™ at 11:00 AM. This will be their last day and
they should arrive at their normal time. There will be no day care available for pre-k
children after the program. The last day of preschool for the three year olds will be
Thursday, May 25

Thank you to everyone who donated snacks and paper products to the center. We
appreciate your generosity.

Please continue to save Box Tops for Education labels.
The first day of the summer program will be June 2™, School age daily rates will go into
effect on June 2™, Five hours or less is $18.00 and the school age full day rate is $22.00.

There is a second child discount if both children are here a full day.

Remember all balances for the school year need to be paid in full by May 31%. Any
questions about your bill may be directed to Ms. Claudine.

IMPORTANT DATES:
Monday, May 29 Center closed, Memorial Day
Tuesday, July 4 Center closed, Fourth of July Holiday

Monday, July10 to Friday, July 14 Center closed, Summer Break



